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From: roxane jude 
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 8:44:00 AM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Necessary TREES
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Please do not give any permits to destroy any healthy old growth trees we have left!  Our environment Must have these trees to help filter the
pollution and provide oxygen to our earth!!  They are what keeps our region precious!!!  If we destroy these beautiful trees we destroy ourselves.
Please use your Brain and not your wallet to vote against removal of any healthy trees and consider them endangered!

Sincerely

Keep our Region green
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